
P.4HOKEE, f LA. 

MR. KERMIT GEARY 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
WALNUTPORT, PA. 

DEAR MR. GEARY : 

125u K 

MARCH 31, 1959 

THIS I S TO ACKNOWLEDGE A ND THANK YOU FOR YOUR LETTER OF 

MARCH 28TH IN WHICH YOU STATE YOU HEARD OUR FREQUENCY 
TEST. YOUR COOPERATION I S GREATLY APPRECIA TED AND 
SHOULD YOU HEAR OUR STATION IN THE FUTURE, WE WILL BE 
MOST HA PPY TO HEAR FROM YOU AGAIN, 

WE REGRET TO INFXM YOU THAT OUR FREQUENCY CHECKS ARE 
UNSCHEDULED. 

73'S 

RI CHA RD H. NEMETZ 
CHIEF R` NG I NEER 

RHN: JN 


